
Application to Close Blakeney Surgery 
 

From 1st August until 30th September, we hope to 
gather feedback from ALL our patients on this subject. 

 

Healthwatch Norfolk are assisting us by running x5 drop-in 
sessions where our patients can come and speak to a member of 

the Healthwatch Team, in person.  
 

These drop-in sessions will be: 
 

@ Holt Surgery on Wednesday 16th August, 10.30 – 12.30 
@ Melton Surgery on Thursday 31st August, 10.30 – 12.30 
@ Holt Library on Tuesday 29th August, 10.30 – 12.30 
@ Blakeney Village Hall on Thursday 7th September, 10.00 – 12 noon 
@ Holt Surgery on Tuesday 12th September, 6 – 7.30pm 

 

More detailed information about potential closure of Blakeney Surgery is now available on 
our website. Go to www.holt-practice.nhs.uk and click the blue tab on the left-hand side: 

“Blakeney Surgery Public Consultation”.  
 

A Patient Survey will be available to complete from 14th August to 30th September.  
 

All information will be available online and in hard copy from each site. Documents are available in Easy Read, large 
print and can be translated on request. If you need any help, please ask at Reception, or to request copies call 01263 
714336.                          Thank you, the Partners 

http://www.holt-practice.nhs.uk/

